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Subject: Report Nos, nd d / M
Thank you for your supplemental response letter of March 27, 1981, providing
new completion dates for revising nonsafety-related system descriptions. This
item concerned activities under NRC Operating License Nos. DPR-62 and DPR-71
and was brought to your attention as item 324-325/79-02-34 of IE Inspection
Report No. 50-325/79-02. We concur with your revised schedule for the
nonsafety-related system descriptions.

We appreciate your cooperation with us.

Sincerely,

.

f.C. Leis,ActingDirectorl
Division of Resident and Reactor

Project Inspection
;

l cc: C. R. Dietz, Plant Manager
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